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Dear All, 
  
Welcome to your latest dose of Club news for the merry month of May! 
  
CLUB NEWS 
  
THE OUTDOOR SEASON FOR 2017 
  
By the time you are digesting this newsletter we will be outdoors full time until 
September. 
Just in case you have forgotten, the days and times for the Club sessions at our outdoor 
range at Grove will be as follows: 
  
Wednesday evenings between 7pm and 9pm and Saturday afternoons between 3pm and 
5pm. 
  
Please remember, un-like indoors we have to set up the range before shooting can 
commence. If you cannot arrive on time then please make an effort to help get things 
back into our container at the end of a session. 
  
  
GUIDE TO TARGET ARCHERY – SCORING – HANDICAPS & CLASSIFICATIONS 
  
A few days ago, I was requested by a member to email the above document to you all. 
Another member has since asked me to clarify that the handicap system described is 
different to the one used by the Club and an alternative guide to rounds can be found at: 
  
http://www.calcresult.com/reference/archery/target_archery_reference.html 
  
  
UP-COMING EVENTS 
  
If you shoot outdoors on a regular basis then you may want to note in your diaries and 
other storage devices the following dates: 
  
AUGUST – Saturday the 12th and Saturday the 19th. 
What’s happening? 
  
On the 12th, the Outdoor Club Championships will be taking place and on the 19th, a 
Challenge Round against our good friends from Penicuik Archers. 
Both events will run from 2pm until 5pm, as extra time will be required. The rounds to be 
shot and other details will appear in a later issue of the newsletter. 

http://www.calcresult.com/reference/archery/target_archery_reference.html


INDOOR CLUB HANDICAP – ROUND 8 – APRIL 2017 
  
April saw the eighth and final Indoor Handicap Round for 2016/2017 and yet again, some 
close scores!                              
 
 Name  Score  Handicap Total  Last Month  
1st Ian H  179  65  244  14th 
2nd Mike B  190  53  243  10th= 

3rd Frank  207  35  242  N/A 
4th William M 104  137  241  N/A 
5th= George 222  17  239  3rd 
5th= Edith  210  29  239  7th 
7th= Andy H 218  17  235  N/A 
7th= Richard P 200  35  235  5th 
9th Eric  205  29  234  9th 
10th Billy  216  17  233  6th 
11th Katie  158  65  223  8th 
12th Arran  161  35  196  2nd 
 
  
Battle to re-commence in September! Thanks again to our organiser, David R. 
  
This issue is now concluded. 
  
Alex 
 


